Robyn Tice

From: Don Kraher

Sent: Friday, September 20, 2019 10:34 AM

To: Leslie Statler; Ericka Burnett; Robyn Tice

Cc: Kaycee Lagarde; Gregg Harding; Sherry Morris; ‘Lou Courtney'
Subject: RE: ARB position

All

Just an FYI, this item is on the Consent Agenda as of right now. But | will make Council aware of the comments provided.
Regards,
Don

Don Kraher

Council Executive

Office of the City Council
222 W. Main Street
Pensacola, FL 32502
(850) 435-1686 — Office
(850) 384-6363 — Cell

City of Pensacola

From: Leslie Statler <LStatler@cityofpensacola.com>

Sent: Friday, September 20, 2019 10:03 AM

To: Ericka Burnett <EBurnett@cityofpensacola.com>; Robyn Tice <RTice@cityofpensacola.com>; Don Kraher
<DKraher@cityofpensacola.com>

Cc: Kaycee Lagarde <KLagarde@cityofpensacola.com>; Gregg Harding <GHarding@cityofpensacola.com>; Sherry Morris
<SMorris@cityofpensacola.com>; 'Lou Courtney' <loumitchell@loumitchell.com>

Subject: FW: ARB position

Good morning all!

Please see the email below regarding support for Ms. Villegas nomination for the ARB. Please let me know if there is
anything else we need to do.

Leslie

Visit us at http://cityofpensacola.com
222 W Main St.

Pensacola, FL 32502

Office: 850.435.1673
Istatler@cityofpensacola.com



From: Kaycee Lagarde

Sent: Friday, September 20, 2019 9:47 AM

To: Lou Courtney <loumitchell@loumitchell.com>

Cc: Leslie Statler <LStatler@cityofpensacola.com>; Sherry Morris <SMorris@cityofpensacola.com>; Gregg Harding
<GHarding@cityofpensacola.com>

Subject: RE: ARB position

Lou,

Thank you for reaching out -- I've copied several staff members in our Planning Department so they can see your
comments.

Have a great day!

Kaycee Lagarde

Public Information Officer

Visit us at cityofpensacola.com
222 W. Main St.

Pensacola, FL 32502

Office: 850.435.1623

Cell: 850.393.3805
klagarde@cityofpensacola.com

Florida has a very broad public records law. As a result, any written communication created or received by City of
Pensacola officials and employees will be made available to the public and media, upon request, unless otherwise
exempt. Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in
response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this office. Instead, contact our office by phone or in
writing.

From: Lou Courtney <loumitchell@loumitchell.com>
Sent: Friday, September 20, 2019 9:43 AM

To: Kaycee Lagarde <KLagarde@cityofpensacola.com>
Subject: ARB position

Good morning. | want to offer my support for the nominee Bianca Villegas for the open ARB position. | have spoken with
her and find her to be a reasonable and receptive listener and a supporter of the preservation of our historic structures.

Lou Mitchell Courtney, member of
Old East Hill Property Owners Association Architectural committee



